
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2006 

 

 

 

Mayor Gary Becker 

 & the Common Council 

730 Washington Ave. 

Racine, WI. 53403 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the 

Transit and Parking Commission to request permission to install 6 – 10 bike racks at the 

State Street Transit Station. 

 

Staff will be available at this meeting to discuss this request in greater detail and address 

any questions.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Donnie Snow 

Director 

         


